
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

30th June 2022 
 

Year 6 Sports Days 

 
 

Dear Year 6 Parents,  
 

We are faced with a very difficult decision this morning - it has been raining quite heavily and the 
forecast is uncertain for the rest of the morning. However, we are also aware that the Year 6 
children have not taken part in a ‘proper Sports Day’ since Year 3. 
 

Having spoken to Mr Morgan, we have decided to go ahead! I am not a weather forecaster so 
please be sympathetic if the weather deteriorates. I hope you appreciate that we have made this 
decision because we want the children to have their sports day. Fingers crossed! 
 

Thank you, 
 

Mr Glenn Moore 

Headteacher 
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